
 

 

Call for Proposals  
Faculty-Led Programs Abroad  

 
The Office of the Vice President International and The Lowy International school invite proposals from 

faculty members interested in leading short study trips abroad with their students during the 2025-2026 

academic year. The purpose of such faculty-led trips is to provide students with unique learning experiences 

beyond the traditional classroom setting and to introduce them to locations and interlocutors abroad who 

would enrich the course’s academic contents. Grants awarded are for up to 7500$.  

 

Program proposals should include:  

1. Title of the course or program  

2. Location(s) and Partner Institution(s)  

3. Duration  

4. Proposed Dates  

5. Program Description (max 300 words)  

6. Number of Participants (Minimum of 10 students; Please specify the academic level, e.g., 

undergraduate, graduate)  

7. Budget Plan:   

a. Estimated Program Costs: Breakdown of costs, including transportation, 

accommodation, meals, and other relevant expenses.  

b. Funding Sources: Specify any external funding sought or obtained.  

c. Student Contribution: Outline the expected financial commitment from participating 

students  

8. Learning Outcomes: Explain how the program contributes to the academic and personal 

development of students. Please address the following:  

a. Academic Relevance: How the program aligns with the curriculum and enhances 

learning outcomes (up to 200 words).  

b. Cultural Exposure: How the program exposes students to diverse cultures and 

perspectives (up to 200 words).  

c. Professional Development: How the program contributes to students' professional 

growth and skill development (up to 200 words).  

9. Support letter from the Head of the School/Dean of the faculty  

  

Submission Deadlines: May 29, 2025  

 

Selection Criteria: Proposals will be evaluated based on the following criteria:  

1. Academic Merit and Relevance to Students: Alignment with curriculum and learning 

objectives.  

2. Feasibility: Clear and realistic budget plan.  

  

 



 

 

 
 
 
Proposals should be submitted electronically through this link by the specified deadline.  

For inquiries, please contact Sharon Ziv Kafri at Sharonziv@tauex.tau.ac.il, or by phone:   

073-3804310  

 

We look forward to receiving your proposals,  
The Lowy International School  
 

https://forms.monday.com/forms/714e6655ab0c5f5bdd4706c4c8dd448e?r=use1
mailto:Sharonziv@tauex.tau.ac.il

